
 
 

Dear Parents 

There will be an Ice Lolly Sale on Wednesday 3rd July between 3:10pm and 3:30pm on 
the school grounds and at the foundation gate. 

There will be various types of ice lollies available for £1 each. Please carry exact monies 
as no change will be given! 

Children attending after school clubs will be given the opportunity to buy before they 
attend the club. 

Please direct any questions to the PTA at ptaofficers@aldryngtonpta.com 

Many thanks 
PTA 
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